
Dear Colleagues,  
 
The AOS Education Committee has identified chronic ear disease as a topic of interest to the membership for a 
panel at our 2020 COSM meeting. In the interest of getting diverse participation and the best possible cases, 
we are putting out this call to AOS members and others who have applied to give presentations at our previous 
meetings. We ask that interested individuals submit a brief synopsis of a chronic ear case for discussion along 
with a brief biography indicating a body of experience and/or publications that would allow us to evaluate the 
insights that the participant might bring to the panel. Cases should highlight current controversies in the 
etiology, diagnosis, management, or rehabilitation of chronic ear disease. Private practice as well as academic 
otologists are encouraged to apply. The Program Committee will review and select 4-5 panelists and a 
moderator from the applicants.  
 
Please submit your entries as a single PDF form, maximum two pages, by Dec 2, 2019, to Kristen Bordignon, 
AOS Administrator, at administrator@americanotologicalsociety.org 
 
Thank you, and we look forward to a fun and educational panel! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Carey, MD  
President 
 
Marlan Hansen, MD 
Education Director 
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